



Temple Israel 75th Anniversary Celebration

Dear Temple Israel Family and Friends -

On May 6th at 7:30 pm we will gather at Temple Israel to celebrate our congregation's 75th anniversary as a deeply caring community, supporting diversity, where all are always welcome and no one stands alone.

We are dedicated to continue to go from strength to strength sustained by you, our members, fulfilling our obligation to support our beit tefilah, beit midrash and beit kneset – our house of prayer, house of study, and house of community gathering.

You are invited to share in an evening of music. Cabaret performers Karen O'Donnell and Mickey Tennenbaum will sing Broadway songs from each decade of our congregation's life. Congregants whose parents were founders and who grew up in the congregation will share their experiences and new members will share theirs. Invitations will be sent soon.

The 75th Anniversary Commemorative Journal provides essential financial support as we move forward into the next decade. Share your own thoughts, feelings, and memorabilia in the Journal. Please participate as generously as you are able. See Journal Form below.

We look forward to seeing you at the Cabaret, and to seeing your message in the Journal!

Terry Baver, Bryn Biren, Hon. Philip Straniere, Chairs The 75th Anniversary Committee

315 Forest Avenue, Staten Island NY 10301 - (718) 727-2231 - templeisraelsiny.org